
 
 

 
 

PRELIMINARY NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE NEW SOUTH 
WALES BAR ASSOCIATION  
 
Election for 2021 Bar Council 
 
This circular is a preliminary notice for the forthcoming election of the 2021 Bar Council.   
 
The timetable for this year’s election is as follows: 
 
Friday, 4 September 2020    Nominations open 
 
Friday 25 September 2020 at 4.00pm   Nominations close 
 
Friday 9 October 2020 Ballot opens – ballot papers posted to all 

members eligible to vote 
 
Tuesday, 3 November 2020 at 1.00pm Ballot closes – ballots received after this time 

are invalid 
 
Thursday 5 November at 5.00pm   Annual General Meeting 
 
Friday, 6 November/Monday 9 November 2020 Anticipated declaration of the poll 
 
Advice to all members concerning the election process has been mailed to them at the opening of the 
nomination period today. 
 
 

 
Greg Tolhurst 
Executive Director & Returning Officer 
 
4 September 2020 


	Executive Director & Returning Officer

